
Cyber Security and the work of a UNECE task force

Presentation Abstract

In December 2016 a United Nations task force was formed to look at cyber 
security and over the air updates. They were tasked with providing 
recommendations on how best the automotive industry should address 
cyber security and how over-the-air updates might best be handled within 
the UN framework. This talk provides an update on the progress of the 
group to date and what the recommendations may look like. 


